
 

 

 
20th October 2022  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Tutor Afternoons 
 
We have our on-site Tutor Afternoons for Year 10 and 11 on Tuesday 1st November 2022 from 4pm until 6pm. We 
are really pleased to welcome parents and carers back on site for this short catch up with your child’s tutor about 
how your child has settled in this term.  
 
How do I sign up? 
The school is continuing to use SchoolCloud for booking Tutor Afternoon appointments although the appointment 
will be face to face and on site.  This allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers and you will 
receive an email confirming your appointments.  
 
Below is a link to a video showing you how to book an appointment. 
 
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call 
 
Please visit qegsashbourne.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointment. 
 
The booking form will open on Thursday 20th October 2022 from midday.  
 
Please note it is the details for ‘priority contact 1’ which have been uploaded to SchoolCloud.  You need to make sure 
the details match exactly to be able to log in.  If you experience any difficulty in logging in, please contact Mr 
Daughtry daughtry@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk so we can assist. 
 
Where do I go when on site? 
Please go to your child’s form room for your meeting.  You can find this on their timetable.  
 
Should my child attend? 
We would encourage students to attend with their parents to be part of the discussion about how they have settled 
in so far. 
 
If you have any further questions, please email pastoralsupport@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 
We look forward to meeting as many of you as possible. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Laura Betty 
Deputy Headteacher  
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